
 
 

 
 

  

                 Copenhagen, 22 June 2023 

 

 
 

New employee-elected Board member 

 
The employees of the parent company Scandinavian Tobacco Group A/S have on 22 June 
2023 elected a new employee representative for the company’s Board of Directors. The 
newly elected employee representative, Karsten Dam Larsen, replaces the employee-elected 
representative Trine Eriksen whose mandate expired in connection with an internal merger 
of some Danish companies in the group. Karsten Dam Larsen joins the Board of Directors 
as of today and for the remainder of the ordinary term of the current employee-elected 
board members, which runs until Scandinavian Tobacco Group A/S’ annual general meeting 
in 2027. 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Torben Sand, Head of Investor Relations and Communications 
phone: +45 5084 7222 or torben.sand@st-group.com 
  
About Scandinavian Tobacco Group 
 
Scandinavian Tobacco Group A/S is a world-leading manufacturer of handmade and machine-rolled cigars with an annual 
production of more than four billion cigars. The Group holds market-leading positions in several categories and its 
products are sold in more than 100 markets. 
 
Scandinavian Tobacco Group has its headquarters in Copenhagen, Denmark – and employs approximately 10,000 people 
in Europe, the US, Canada, the Dominican Republic, Honduras, Nicaragua, Indonesia and Sri Lanka. For more information 
please visit www.st-group.com 
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